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April 25, 2005 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE:  Bid #04-094-LR, Surplus R-502 Freon – Maintenance Department 
  CFC Refimax 
 
On February 3, 2004, the Board approved permission to negotiate the selling of surplus R-
502 Freon with any interested party under the same terms and conditions of Bid #04-094-LR 
(attached). 
 
Recently the Maintenance Department has been negotiating with CFC Refimax (attached) to 
sell eight (8) pallets of surplus R-502 Freon, approximately 1200 lbs. per pallet.  CFC 
Refimax has offered to purchase the surplus Freon for $4.75 per pound for a total of $45,600.  
The price offered by CFC Refimax is above the average, based upon buying trends by other 
companies. 
 
At this time, it is my recommendation to sell the eight (8) pallets of surplus R-502 Freon to 
CFC Refimax for $4.75.  Should you have any questions regarding this matter, or if I can 
be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at your earliest convenience. 
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